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GWOP is currently in the process of forming a unit for the purpose of reinjecting
produced gas into the Gallup formation to enhance oil production. Therefore, GWOP
respectfully requests an extension on their renewal of the NTL~4A application and
submittal of an NTL~4A application on the above mentioned wells for a six month
period. If you have any questions concerning this request, please contact the
-undersigned.
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